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Roberta DiMezza

From: David Sisson <dave@ds-arch.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 12:11 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support H5721 avoiding fines for landlords who certify lead mitigation law compliance

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
I SUPPORT H5721. Our lead law which was updated last year has failed, for obvious reasons - there simply aren't enough 
inspectors to process all the rentals in Rhode Island. This proposed law is a common sense update that gives space for 
housing providers to follow the intent of the law without punishment. Please vote yes for this important update to 
existing law. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Sisson 
48 Underwood St 
Pawtucket, RI 02860 
dave@ds-arch.com 
 


